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To: McIntyre, Todd P. (DDOT)[todd.mcintyre@dc.gov]
From: Kimbel, Sherri (COUNCIL)
Sent: Wed 5/24/2017 1:43:41 PM (UTC)
Subject: FW: 5501 Connecticut Avenue
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Todd,
This issue is important to try to get an answer today – the owner of the property at 5501 Connecticut Avenue says that the curb cut 
leading to an alley is to be closed off (see the photo attached) so that tenants will no longer be able to access the parking lot 
behind the building. And it’s supposed to happen today. Can you please check into this and let me know something this morning if 
possible? It doesn’t make sense to block the entrance to an alley. Councilmember Evans told the owner he would get back to him 
today. Thank you.
Sherri Kimbel
Director of Constituent Services
Office Of COUNCILMEMBER JACK EVANS
1350 Pennsylvania Avenue NW, #106
Washington DC 20004
202-724-8058
From: Jack Evans [mailto: ] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 24, 2017 9:34 AM
To: Kimbel, Sherri (COUNCIL) 
Subject: Fwd: 5501 Connecticut Avenue

Sent from my iPhone
Begin forwarded message:

From: Jason Goldblatt <JGoldblatt@willco.com>
Date: May 23, 2017 at 10:41:01 AM EDT
To: Jack Evans < >
Subject: 5501 Connecticut Avenue

Per my voicemail, please see attached plat and pictures – one of the alley at issue and one of the permit number 
(below).
Let me know asap what you think can be done to stop the work/curb installation that would prevent us from gaining 
access to the public alley.

Thanks!
From: Brian Mistysyn 
Sent: Tuesday, May 23, 2017 9:57 AM
To: Jason Goldblatt <JGoldblatt@willco.com>
Subject: 5501 permit sign
See below. I think the permit number is DCKA-2013-C-0007, but the last 4 digits are a bit obscured
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